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“To act justly, To love tenderly and To walk humbly with our God” 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

20th February 2020 

DIARY DATES 
 
 

Friday 21 February  

Family Fun Night 
 

Tuesday 25 February 

Brainstorm Show 
 

Sunday 1 March 

Family Mass 
Catholic Schools 

Week 
9.30am 

 

Open Morning for 
Prospective 

Families  
(after Mass) 

10.30am 
 

Monday 2 March 

Catholic Schools 
Week Prayer 

8.45am 
 

Tuesday 3 March 

Year 6 Grip 
Leadership Day 

 

Wed 4 March 

Open Morning for 
Prospective 

Families 
10am 

 

Wed 18 March 

Munch & Crunch 
Kinder Fundraiser 

 

Wed 1 April 

Sacrament of 
Reconciliation 

7.30pm 
 

Friday 3 April 

School Photo Day 
 

Monday 27 April 

Staff Development 
Day 

(Pupil Free) 
 

Tuesday 28 April 

1st day of Term 2 for 
students 

 

Tues 12- Fri 22 May 

NAPLAN 
 

Friday 3 July 

Last day of Term 2 
 

Dear OLOW Community 
 
On Monday, the Leadership Team along with our Learning Leader from Catholic Education 
Diocese of Parramatta (CEDP) and our Literacy and Religious Education Teacher 
Educators,  also from CEDP,  went on a learning walk around the learning spaces at OLOW.  The 
positive feedback we received from this visit was wonderful.  All children were engaged in 
purposeful work that met syllabus outcomes appropriate to their specific learning needs.  The 
learning was supported by what we call “anchor charts”.  The other feature that was commented 
on was our use of learning intentions and success criteria. 
 
WHAT IS AN ANCHOR CHART? 
An anchor chart is a tool that is used to support 
instruction (i.e. “anchor” the learning for students). 
As you teach a lesson, you create a chart, 
together with your students, that captures the 
most important content and relevant strategies. 
Anchor charts build a culture of literacy in the 
classroom by making thinking—both the teacher’s 
and students’—visible. 
 
WHAT ARE LEARNING INTENTIONS AND 
SUCCESS CRITERIA? 
Learning Intentions are descriptions of what 
learners should know, understand and be able to 
do by the end of a learning period or unit. 
Learning intentions are the basis for tracking 
student progress, providing feedback and 
assessing achievement. In addition to learning 
intentions, students may also have individual 
learning goals that they address in their learning.  
Success criteria are the measures used to 
determine whether, and how well, learners have 
met the learning intentions. 
 

                        
 
 

 

Celebrating 40 Years of Catholic Education at Emu Plains 

MASS TIMES:  Saturday Vigil 6.00pm, Sunday 8.00am and 9.30am.  All welcome! 
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LIFE AND LEARNING AT OLOW - CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK PARENT INFORMATION SESSION  
We will be exploring our whole school goals and strategies for achieving these goals during Week 6 - Catholic 
Schools Week.  On Wednesday 4 March 2020 from 6.30pm to 7.30pm, you will be invited to see and 
experience what life and learning at OLOW in 2020 looks like.  Please save the date.  We hope you can join us 
for this session. 
 

 

 

 
ASH WEDNESDAY - WEDNESDAY 26 FEBRUARY 2020 
Ash Wednesday is one of the most popular and important holy days in the 
liturgical calendar. Ash Wednesday opens Lent, a season of fasting and prayer. 
 

Ash Wednesday takes place 46 days before Easter Sunday, and is chiefly 
observed by Catholics, although many other Christians observe it too. 
 

Ash Wednesday comes from the ancient Jewish tradition of penance and 
fasting. The practice includes the wearing of ashes on the head. The ashes symbolize the dust from which God 
made us. As the priest applies the ashes to a person's forehead, he speaks the words: "Remember that you are 
dust, and to dust you shall return." 
 

Alternatively, the priest may speak the words, "Repent and believe in the Gospel."   
 
Ashes also symbolize grief, in this case, grief that we have sinned and caused division from God. 
 

Writings from the Second-century Church refer to the wearing of ashes as a sign of penance. 
Priests administer ashes during Mass and all are invited to accept the ashes as a visible symbol of penance. 
Even non-Christians and the excommunicated are welcome to receive the ashes. The ashes are made from 
blessed palm branches, taken from the previous year's Palm Sunday Mass. 
 

Years 3 to 6 will attend the 9.15am Parish Mass on Ash Wednesday and K to 2 will attend a Liturgy of the word 
at 11.30am.  You are more than welcome to join us at this time. 
  

Yours in Christ 
Donna McFadzean 

Principal Leader 

 

 

 

 
EMAILS OUTSIDE SCHOOL HOURS 
Our Lady of the Way recognises that email is a fast and convenient way to communicate 
with your child’s teacher.  
  
We wish to remind you that teachers read their emails at various times throughout the school day. Further, 
teachers are generally not expected to respond to emails from parents and students outside of normal working 
hours. In the case of a genuine emergency please contact the school office during business hours on 
olow@parra.catholic.edu.au or phone 4777 7200. 
  
If you wish to contact your child’s teacher, please continue to direct your emails to olow@parra.catholic.edu.au 
which will then be triaged, as per usual practice. 
  
We appreciate your assistance and understanding. 
  
If you have any questions about the above please feel free to contact Mrs Donna McFadzean on 4777 7200. 
 



 



OUR LADY OF THE WAY MISSION STATEMENT 

At Our Lady of the Way we are a Catholic community setting the foundations for lifelong learning.  
We aim to provide students with a positive learning environment allowing them to develop the 

knowledge, skills and values to contribute positively to the world beyond school by  
living respectfully, acting responsibly and learning together. 

 
 

AWARDS 
 

Term 1, Week 2 Term 1, Week 3  

  
 
 

GENERAL NEWS 
 

We are looking for parents to help with the opening of the 
school Clothing Pool.  
 
The parent helper would be responsible for opening the shop 
(on a morning or afternoon of your choice), taking orders and 
cash payments during that time, and maintaining a tidy 

environment. 
 
The Clothing Pool is a valued resource in our school community. It provides many of our families with 
quality second hand uniforms as affordable prices. Without parent helpers, we struggle to continually 
provide this service. 
 
Please contact the office on 4777 7200, or email olow@parra.catholic.edu.au if you would like to help. 
 
 
SCHOOL FEES 
The First Instalment invoices have been posted out, if you have not received your invoice, please 
contact me on 4777 7200 to arrange for a copy to be sent home.  Fees will be due on or before  
18 March 2020.  
 
Families will be offered the Flexible Payment Plan again this year. Please complete the forms attached 
to your statements and return them to the Catholic Education Office at your earliest convenience. 
Alternatively, if you wish to put in an arrangement outside of the Flexible Payment Plan, you will need 
to contact me by phone, or email olow-emupfees@parra.catholic.edu.au. 
 
Please be advised that unless alternative arrangements have been made regarding the payment of 
your school fees account it will be assumed that full payment will be made by the due date.  
 
Pascale Vion 
Senior Finance Officer 
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2020 GUITAR CLASS 
Mrs McGregor’s guitar classes had a very popular start to the year.  It was great to see so many 
students with an interest in guitar.   
 

         
 

THANK YOU FROM ST VINCENT de PAUL 
Dear Staff and Students of Our Lady of the Way, the Emu Plains St Vincent de Paul Conference extends its 
thanks to the Our Lady of the Way school community for its generous contributions to the 2019 Christmas 
hampers appeal. 
 
There was a great assortment of goods and toys that we were able to distribute to about forty individuals and 
friends. 
 
You all helped to brighten up Christmas for many people. 
 
In appreciation, 
Vinnies Members 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 


